
CFWI Draft 2020 Regional Water Supply Plan  

Public Workshop / Webinar - Brief Summary 
April 30, 2020 

5:00 PM – 7:00 PM 
 

Introduction – Moderator, Stacey Adams (SFWMD) 
Presentation – Tammy Bader-Gibbs (SJRWMD) 
Conclusion and Questions – Moderator, Stacey Adams (SFWMD)  
 
People Registered – 139 
Actual Participants – 65 

• Webinar Support / Host – 2  
• Panelists – 17  
• Stakeholders – 46 

 
Questions / Comments 

• Paul Gray, Audubon 
o If we implement the projects listed in the plan will we see impacts to the 

MFLs listed as harmed? 
• Lisa Rinaman, St Johns River Keeper 

o Comments regarding WSIS study, St Johns River withdrawals, consequences 
of withdrawals outside of the CFWI Planning Area, and the plan does not 
capture harm to springs. 

• Donald Polmann 
o How will projects be implemented? How will groundwater be optimized and 

are the projects local or regional? Will there be an action plan? How will 
projects be funded?  

o Comment regarding encouraging conservation and that it is not a source, but 
a demand reduction method. 

• Chris Farrell, Audubon 
o Comment regarding that the numbers in the 2020 plan differ than the 2015 

plan. The plan indicates that we meet our needs, what are the metrics to 
show that we do actually meet those needs?  

• Dan Hilliard 
o Comments regarding implications of increased water use and that we need to 

look at where withdrawals are occurring.  
• Mike Cliburn, Friends of Wekiva River  

o How are the projects in the plan and allocations protecting the river and 
MFLs? 



 
The workshop / webinar presentation, the webinar recording (including full comments and 
responses), and attendee lists are available at www.cfwiwater.com.    

http://www.cfwiwater.com/

